

MRS. CURIOUS

- **Instructions.** Read the text and answer the following questions.



Hi! My name is Mrs. Curious. I live on the top of an apartment building in PAL Town. I'm a very curious woman and I always want to know what other people are doing. Right now, I'm watching people in my neighborhood through my binoculars. Town is busy today. Diego is buying some cookies and a newspaper from the kiosk on the corner. Brenda, the florist, is preparing a nice bouquet of roses for a handsome man. There are a lot of people in the butcher's. The shop owner, Bianca, is cutting meat and his assistant is talking to an old woman at the moment. Natalia and Diana are feeding a few street dogs as they love animals so much. It's so nice to watch people here on my balcony. It's so crowded with children as usual. In the park, Erika is jumping the rope and her daughter is flying a kite. Paloma is playing on the monkey bars while her brother is swinging. Darien isn't riding his bicycle because it has a flat tire. Eli and Cynthia are sliding and laughing looking at everyone having fun.

Activity 2

Instructions: Read the incomplete questions and complete with the missing words.

1. What **is** Mrs. Curious **doing** at the moment?
2. What (a)___ Diego (b)_____ from the kiosk?
3. Why (c)___ Natalia and Diana (d)_____ the street dogs?
4. Who (e)_____ (f)_____ the rope?
5. What (g)_____ Darien (h)_____ now?
6. Who (i) ___ (j)_____ and laughing looking at everyone having fun?